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To whom it concerns

date of flight

confirmation, free IT donation

Dear Sirs,

This letter is to confirm that the traveler, presenting this letter, is bringing used, but 
sanitized and fully functionally laptops or PCs as a free donation for a Human Aid Project
or school (not commercial) into your country. These laptops / PCs will be used to teach 
students computer skills, school courses and provide access to education at school 
projects in your country.

Labdoo, as the giver of this donation,  is a NPO that focuses on bringing laptops / PCs to 
schools around the globe. No longer used laptops are collected in European et.al. 
countries from private person as free of charge donations and include open source 
education software to help educate children.  Labdoo laptops are sanitized by a global 
network of volunteers.

To avoid environmental costs, all donated devices (laptops / PCs, tablets, ebook reader 
etc.) are used (not new), donated from their former owners and are transported from 
one location to another using a network of volunteer travelers.

Yours truly,

Labdoo.org (Germany)

Ladoo.org e.V., 45478 Mülheim an der Ruhr
Tel. +49 (0)176 46 29 78 46            Fax. +49 (0)208  593570 
Ust-IDNr.  DE290114606              Steuernr. 120/5703/1940
Gemeinnützig lt. Bescheid 13.10.2022 FA Mülheim Ruhr
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